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Date ​___/___/___
Dear ________________ 

This letter is to advise that Building the Bridge Ministries in collaboration with the United Pentecostal church of North America has established an Appreciation Sunday for police officers across the nation.  This event will be launched September 2016.

_____________(name of your church) located at ________________(your church address), the United Pentecostal Church of North America, the Police Commissioner,  Mayor and Governor have united to honor several police officers in our community.  

September 11th is the day that has been chosen exclusively to celebrate the valor of the men and women who demonstrated acts of bravery in the face of terrorism.  The Mayor, Governor and Chief have agreed to make this day one of distinction. 

We therefore humbly ask of your assistance to highlight this Event in your next print or news cast, so that the citizens in our community can be united with us and make this event a day of distinction. 

We believe your participation in spreading good news of a good cause could help heal our community. We also believe that as Promoters of a good idea,  that you could help in the process of healing the city through this program.  Thus we are asking of you kindly to advertise this epic event to the citizens of this great city, who are  your customers.  
We look forward to receiving your favorable reply.

Yours sincerely,

(The pastor’s name)
